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Fulham Palace – Year 5 

Year 5 learnt more about their history topic of The Tudors this week at Fulham Palace. The children even got to 

make their own Tudor medicine! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kew Gardens – Year 1 

Year 1 had a lovely time learning more about plants and our wonderful local area by visiting Kew Gardens this week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Henley Fort – Year 4 

Year 4 had an amazing time on their residential trip to Henley Fort. As well as sleeping in yurts, rock climbing, fire-

building and learning all about the Home Guard and Air Raid Precautions, they worked brilliantly in teams, 

strengthened new relationships and were very well behaved. More photos to follow soon on the website.  
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Sports 
 
East Sheen Primary ran, jumped and threw  
their way to success this week at the Borough  
Athletics Competition; they came back to  
school as the champions we know them to be. 
Their commitment and talent was awe- 
inspiring (and exhausting even to watch).  
 
We can’t wait to represent South London in  
the next stage of the competition!  
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Attendance and absence - please continue to help us reach 97%.  

School target: 97%    Last week’s total: 95.99%    Classes above target: 9 
 

RF 97.78 1A 97.14 2D 96.54 3C 97.78 4B 94.78 5FH 88.33 6D 95.56 

RL 92.22 1C 95.86 2J 95.71 3CR 96.15 4G 100 5S 97.93 6S 97.86 

RS 97.78 1D 97.33 2R 95.00 3S 96.92 4K 100 5T 93.00 6V 93.70 

 
 

Barnes Children’s Literature Festival 

Children across the school attended workshops at the Barnes Children’s Literature Festival. 

Pupils in Years 1, 2, 3, 5 and 6 met authors and listened to them explain the interesting 

process of writing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Watering 

Thursdays 

Following the 

success of 

last week’s 

watering 

appeal, we 

will be 

inviting 

children to 

water the 

plants with 

water bottles 

each 

Thursday. 
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